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President: Dai Jones
                                                                                                                       September 7th 2019

Annwyl Aelodau a Ffrindiau / Dear Members and Friends

I hope that you are all well and that you've had a restful and enjoyable Summer break, whether you've stayed at home or enjoyed a holiday away. The weather in the North East has certainly been disappointing with far too many wet days and certainly not barbecue weather! However what an eventful summer it's been for Sport, between The Cricket World Cup, The Women's Football World Cup and not forgetting the Tennis from Wimbledon. If you haven't been glued to the sporting events maybe you've had the opportunity of enjoying the National Eisteddfod from Llanrwst on S4C. There was a wealth of talent in all of the competitions and I particularly enjoyed listening to the numerous choirs at the end of the week.

I am now writing to remind you that our first meeting on the Society's calendar will soon be upon us, so please make sure that you have this important date in your diaries. 

· President's Night is on Thursday 3rd October 7.30 at Northern Rugby Club.

Roddy Matthews has been invited back to sing and entertain us. As you all know, Roddy plays the accordion brilliantly and we always have a great evening of entertainment. There will be a buffet to follow so please make sure that you don't have too much tea!!

I hope that you will make every effort to attend and give Dai every support on President's Night and also at our forthcoming meetings.  
Programmes for the forthcoming season will also be available too on 3rd October.  

· It has been decided by the Committee to increase the Membership subscription to £30 per person.  Dai Evans, our Treasurer, will be happy to receive payments at this meeting. Should you be unable to attend, please send a cheque payable to Newcastle and Tyneside Cymmrodorion Society to our Treasurer,  Mr Dai Evans, “Ruthven” Killingworth Drive, West Moor, Newcastle upon Tyne, NE12 7ES.
· Members News
· Llongyfarchiadau Jane and Patrick Rafferty on the birth of your second grandchild, a little boy Frankie, born on the 10th July. 

· Ann Bowman is soon to have cataract surgery. We are thinking of you Ann and send our love and best wishes. Hope everything goes well.

· Members will be sorry to hear that Frances fractured her arm a few weeks ago. We wish Frances a good recovery and send her and Aldred our love and best wishes.

· James Thomas our Junior Vice President is getting married on the !2th October. We hope that you'll have a wonderful day to remember James. Llongyfarchiadau a dymuniadau gorau am y dyfodol. Congratulaions James and our best wishes for a future of happiness.

·  The Rugby World Cup 
· I'm sure that you don't need reminding that the Rugby World Cup begins on Friday 20th September. 

Wales are in Pool D and will play their first match against Georgia on Monday 23rd September. 
I'm sure we will all be looking forward to all the Welsh matches and urging the boys to do really 
well. 
Finally, in closing, please try and attend as many of our Meetings as possible as we are desperately endeavouring to keep the Welsh flag flying in the North East.

 I'm sure too that you would all like to wish Dai the very best as our President this year. 

Looking forward to seeing you all very soon.

Pob Hwyl

Mari

